
  

Autumn Issue 2/2023  

Friends of Calmore 

Infant School 
We have had a great start to the Autumn Term. 
We held our first disco of the school year for Year 1’s and 
Year 2’s, which was enjoyed by all the children who attended. 
 
Following our last FCIS Meeting, we were aware some 
children from Year R felt they missed out on the disco, 
therefore we have decided to hold a Christmas Disco/Party for 
them on 8th December.  Details to follow shortly. 
 
We are excited to be able to plan a Theatre Trip for families to 
see Stick Man on 28th November at the MAST Southampton. 
 
As a Team, we are busy preparing for the Winter Fayre which 
will be held on Friday 24th November. Raffle Tickets have 
gone out – there are lots of prizes to be won. 
 
We are also planning other activities for Christmas, so please 
look out for updates over the next few weeks.   
 

 

   Easyfundraising  
Please remember to use easyfundraising when shopping 

online.  

Over 6,000 shops and sites will donate to Friends of 

Calmore Infant School for FREE when you use 

easyfundraising to shop with them. 

 
     

10th November 
Non-Uniform Day 

 
24th November 

Winter Fayre 
 

27th Nov – 8th Dec 
Write to Santa 

 
28th November 

Stick Man 
 

8th December 
Year R Christmas Disco/Party 

 
14th December 

Christmas Shopping Event  
 

 

 
Can you help? 

We are looking for a team of parents who 

would like to help on events we are arranging. 

You do not need to commit to everything, 

however if you feel you would like to help, 

please contact the Chairperson, details are 

below. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
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fcis@calmore-inf.hants.sch.uk 
 

 

Facebook: Calmore Infant School 

Information page 

 Name of Chair: Tracey Oakley 

 

We are always looking at ways to raise 

money for the school. 

If you work for a company who are able to 

sponsor us, or do a matching system for fund 

raising, please get in touch. 

All money raised by FCIS is spent on our 

children. 

 

Thursday 12th January  

8.45am 

Keep an eye on our Facebook 

page for updates and more 

information on events. 

 

Help us Help the School and 

your Children. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 Friends of Calmore Infant School 


